
 
Greetings and Congratulations! 
 
On behalf of The Institute of Internal Auditors (IIA), it gives me great pleasure to 
recognize IIA United Arab Emirates as an IIA Gold Affiliate in 2020.   
 
Effective in 2021, this recognition will be given annually by The IIA to show 
appreciation for the exceptional commitment made to the growth and development 
of The IIA as an Institute reaches a 25-years affiliation milestone with The IIA.  
 
Please accept the attached digital badge and certificate as a sign of your 
professional commitment and milestone year. Once again, thank you for the 
excellent work you are doing to elevate the profession each and every day. We look 
forward to congratulating you on your next milestone year. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 

 
 
Jenitha John, CIA, QIAL  
2020-21 Global Chairman of the Board  
The Institute of Internal Auditors 
 
  


